
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: John Hazzard <JohnHazzard@scsenate.gov>

Date: 10/22/2015 11:30:10 AM
Subject: RE: fyi

thanks

From: John Hazzard [mailto:JohnHazzard@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 11:26 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: fyi

“This is theft,” Davis told FITS. “Whatever money is appropriated by the state to the Ports Authority is the 
state taxpayers' money, not that of a single politician. Sometimes people forget that in Columbia.” 
Read more at http://www.fitsnews.com/2015/10/21/sc-port-to-name-proposed-terminal-after-godfather-of-  
pork/#ESMw845jLg0A5iuj.99
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